

Dayton Regional Green March 9, 2015 - Monthly Newsletter

In this issue...

- Press Conference for Green Certified Businesses
- New Website
- February's Luncheon
- Go Green to Save Green
- Call for Artists
- Newly Certified Businesses
- Green Drinks
- Conferences This Month
- Action Team Meetings

Press Conference to announce Green Certified Businesses!

Have you been considering getting your business green certified? Well you might want to do it now to take advantage of the free press on **April 20th** as we recognize and announce businesses that that have taken voluntary steps to protect, preserve, and improve the environment.



Questions?

Call Lamees Mubaslat at (937)225-6423 or email us at drg3@mcohio.org

<u>Green Business Certification Program</u> Program Benefits



New Website

We are very happy to announce that we have launched the new DRG3 website!



We need to give a big

thank you to two of our interns, Jada Williams and Thomas Blurton, for designing and building the website, and to contractor Eric Ditmer for building the calendar! We think it looks fantastic!

Check out: www.drg3.org

February's Luncheon

A huge thank you to everyone who was able to make it out to the last luncheon where we introduced the 'Bring Your Green' competition! If you missed it, you can find out more about what was discussed by **clicking here**. Stay tuned to find out when we'll be hosting our next luncheon!



Go Green to Save Green!



You can now choose the "Get More Green" plan from DP&L

Energy! Every month, 100% of your electricity purchase will include renewable energy certificates ("RECs"). Enrolling supports the continued development of renewable electricity production as well as the DRG3 initiative to increase the sustainability of the Dayton area.

LEARN MORE

Call for Artists

Design a Storm Drain Mural!

Local artists can now help the

Department of Water spread the
word that "When It Rains, Dayton
Drains!" They are seeking artists
to design and paint downtown



storm drains for the 2015 Storm Drain Artscapes project.

LEARN MORE

Newly Certified Businesses

We have 4 new green certified businesses:









Green Drinks

We would like to thank everyone who was able to make it out to the February Green Drinks event at Blind Bob's. The next Green Drinks will be held at Salar on March 25th.



Click here to RSVP!

Ohio's Energy Future Tour

When: Monday, March 16, 2015

Where: Sears Recital Hall, University of Dayton

This event is designed to engage Ohio citizens, businesses, and local communities in development of an energy vision that lowers costs, creates jobs, and improves public health and the environment.

<u>Click here</u> to find out more and make sure to register!

Symposium on Sustainable Health Care

Dayton Regional Green is a supporting sponsor for Symposium on Sustainability in Health Care. **Mark your calendars for March 26 and be sure to visit our booth!**

Click here to find out more and make sure to register!

Action Team Meetings

Land Team: Next Meeting - Thursday March 12, 2-4pm, Deeds meeting room of the Miami Conservancy District.

Please RSVP to info@gdpartners.org for more information.

Water Team: Next Meeting - Friday March 20, 9am, at the University of Dayton's River Campus, 1700 Patterson Blvd., as part of the 8th annual River Summit.

Please RSVP to Matt Lindsay at mlindsay@mvrpc.org for more info.

Join an Action Team!

ABOUT DRG3

We are committed to enhancing the quality of life and environmental assets of the region by growing our economy, protecting a healthy environment, and promoting social responsibility.



VISIT OUR WEBSITE!

Like us on Facebook

Follow us on **twitter**

Forward this email



This email was sent to mubaslatl@mcohio.org by mubaslatl@mcohio.org | Update Profile/Email Address | Rapid removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | About our service provider.



Dayton Regional Green 3 | 451 West Third St. | attn:DRG3 | Dayton | OH | 45422